
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov>

Taillon, Jeff <JeffTaillon@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/18/2013 1:40:43 PM

Subject: FW: Section 5- Voting Rights

Guidance here Swati?
 
From: Caula, Natalie [mailto:ncaula@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 10:45 AM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Section 5- Voting Rights
 
Hi Rob,
I’m writing an article about the upcoming ruling by the Supreme Court on Section 5 of the Voting Rights Act because 
of its implications on southern states including South Carolina. Would the governor speak to me about her thoughts 
on this?


Thank you,
 
Natalie Caula
Staff Reporter
Post and Courier
134 Columbus Street 
Charleston, SC 29403
843-937-5594 Desk
843-735-9105 Mobile
www.postandcourier.com
twitter.com/ncaula
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